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March 15, 2016 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
                  Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Subject: Consultation to Develop a Regulatory Framework for Natural Gas Distributors  

 Cap and Trade Compliance Plans 
OEB File No. EB-2015-0363 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. (TCE) Letter of Intent Participate 

 

TCE is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s March 10, 2016 communication regarding the EB-2015-0363 consultation.   

 

As TCE is a the owner of the Halton Hills Generating Station, the forthcoming Napanee Generating Station and part owner of 
the Portlands Energy Center, this consultation will have a direct impact on TCE.  Consequently, TCE has an interest in this 
proceeding and it appreciates the opportunity to participate. 

 

Please direct all communications in this proceeding to the following: 
 
Mrs. Margaret Kuntz 
Regulatory & Market Affairs 
Royal Bank Plaza, 24th Floor, South Tower  
200 Bay Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M5J 2J1 
 
Telephone: (416) 869-2180 
Facsimile: (416) 869-2114 
Email: margaret_kuntz@transcanada.com 

Mr. Steven Kley 
Legal Counsel, Energy Law 
450 – 1 Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 5H1 
 
 
Telephone: (403) 920-5584 
Facsimile: (403) 920-2464 
Email: steven_kley@transcanada.com 

 

TCE does not intend to seek an award of costs for its participation in this proceeding. 

Sincerely, 
TransCanada Energy Ltd. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Margaret Kuntz 
Regulatory & Market Affairs 
  
 
cc: Steven Kley, TCE (electronic only) 


